
 MACEDONIAN COMMUNITY LANGUAGE SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

April, 2021 

Welcome to our second newsletter for 2021.  This newsletter is a short one. 

The school has been operational since term 1 and now we are into term 2. There have 

been some interruptions due to COVID-19 and it seems that they may continue into 

the future, hopefully the disruptions will only be minor. 

The Adult classes are well attended. A few photos of some adult students appear below.  

And we should also include a photo of the teacher, John Ailakis, who does a wonderful job getting the students 

to know and understand the intricacies and dynamics of the spoken and written Macedonian language.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would also like to let you know that the social function 

mentioned in the previous newsletter is to be held soon. We 

will be celebrating and commemorating the Holy Day of Saint 

Cyril and Methodius. The two brothers who brought us the 

written form of the Macedonian Language. This is why the 

western world refers to the symbols used in the written form as “Cyrillic.” 

 

The celebrations are to be held on Sunday, 23 May 2021. Starting off with the liturgy to be held at the 

Macedonian Orthodox Church of Saint Nikola commencing at 9:00 am. This is expected to conclude at 10:45 

am or thereabouts. This is then followed by the function to be held at the ground floor reception in the 

Macedonian Community Centre opposite the church at Macedonia Place starting at 11:00 am or thereabouts. 

The program includes a presentation by the junior members of the Language School as well as a performance 

by the dance group KUD Goce Delchev. 

A complimentary meal, delicious bean soup, is to be served for lunch. Our heartfelt appreciation is extended to 

the donors of the meal and the Women’s, Cultural and Social Committee and their helpers, in organising the 

event. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 


